
 
 

 

 
 2-16-2021  
 
HB 2339  
 
Chairman Carpenter and members of the committee,  

 
HB 2339 further defines and brings more specific language to current law concerning the 
crime of election tampering.  
 
This change could help with voter trust or confidence in the integrity and sanctity of our  
voting systems.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this bill and its favorable passage.  
 

 

John Toplikar, 15th District, Olathe 


